File / dossier : 6.01.07 Date: 2022-10-04 Edocs: 6885675

Written submission from the United Way Northumberland

Mémoire de United Way Northumberland

In the Matter of the

À l'égard de

**Cameco Fuel Manufacturing Inc.** 

**Cameco Fuel Manufacturing Inc.** 

Application to Renew the Class IB Nuclear Fuel Facility Licence for Cameco Fuel Manufacturing Inc. in Port Hope, Ontario Demande de renouvellement du permis d'exploitation de l'installation de combustible nucléaire de catégorie IB pour Cameco Fuel Manufacturing Inc. à Port Hope (Ontario)

**Commission Public Hearing** 

Audience publique de la Commission

November 23-24, 2022

23 et 24 novembre 2022





October 4, 2022

## Dear Sir/Madam:

United Way Northumberland is pleased to be able to provide this letter of support for Cameco's application to renew its Cameco Fuel Manufacturing operating licence for a period of 20 years.

United Way Northumberland has been a proud partner of Cameco for more than 15 years. Cameco has actively participated in many of the United Way's Initiatives, programs, and services as both a financial partner as well as a hands-on volunteer resource.

As one of the top employers within Northumberland County, Cameco leads by example in our community, showing their support and expertise across the county for individuals, families, and not-for-profit organizations. We are grateful to be able to work with many of Cameco's employees during our events and hands-on programs, such as Day of Caring, during which they always provide us with a safety moment prior to starting.

United Way Northumberland funds a network of human and health care services throughout the county in our three focus areas: poverty, kids and community. Our mission is to bring people and resources together to build a strong, healthy, and safe community for all. Cameco's support in our community is essential to reaching these goals.

On behalf of United Way Northumberland, thank you for your consideration of Cameco's application to renew its Cameco Fuel Manufacturing operating licence for a period of 20 years.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the United Way office.

Sincerely,

Maggie Darling

Acting Executive Director





